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I would like to take this opportunity
to say thank you for 27 wonderful
years of working with all of you at
the Department of Food & Nutrition
and with the managers, satellite
assistants, assistant managers,
and staff out at the school sites.
 
I started my journey with Food &
Nutrition in 1997 as a part-timer in
Food & Menu Management. I was
hired in my first full-time position in
June 1998, also in Food & Menu
Management. In 2001, I became a
Region Food Service Supervisor,
and then, in 2020, I became the
Director of Operations. 



I have had the pleasure of working with all of you in many different
capacities over the years. I am very appreciative of the warm welcome
I was always given as I visited school sites, and I value the camaraderie
shared amongst the different teams of schools I once supervised, my
coworkers, and everyone at the Department of Food & Nutrition. 
 
I have been blessed to work under exceptional leaders that enabled me
and the Department to flourish. I leave with confidence knowing the
Department and those working there will continue to thrive under the
leadership of Ms. Kasselakis and with the support of all the amazing
individuals who work to keep it going every day.



We have worked hard together and have shared many good times! 
I hope to be able to continue to share in the good times, but now that 
I am retiring, without the hard work – lol!
 
I am very excited to be retiring but at the same time I feel nostalgic
about closing this chapter of my life. 
 
I am thankful for your love and support over the last 27 years and will
miss each one of you.
 
I wish you all many blessings!
 
Sincerely,
Louann


